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I strongly oppose this measure because very few gunsmiths and dealers will be able 

to afford to implement all that is required to stay in business! Our state gun dealers 

are not just passing out guns to whoever wants one it’s already a very regulated 

procedure. Please let’s use common sense and not destroy these businesses in our 

state.  

Thank you  

Terry Miller  


